Commitment Weekend Pulpit Announcement – Pastor
This weekend, as we gather for Commitment Weekend, let us all be inspired by St. Paul’s letter to the Romans that reminds us that “Hope does not disappoint” (Romans 5:5), and Saint Katharine Drexel’s faith and devotion. By supporting the Bishop’s Annual Appeal for Ministries, you can share God’s love and compassion with others while helping vital ministries in our diocese that offer spiritual nourishment, faith formation and meet the needs of others. There are pledge cards available for you to fill out. These cards include a QR code that makes it easy to donate online or learn more about the appeal. You can scan the code with your phone and make your gift in just a few minutes. Thank you for your generosity!

